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The mission of the Medina Valley FFA Booster Club shall be to promote and support 

agriculture students in the Medina Valley FFA Program and to work hand in hand with the 
school district, community, students and Ag advisors as partners to further the student’s 
success in the Medina Valley FFA Program and other academic/leadership endeavors.  

 Membership is open to any person who has a vested interest in the Medina Valley FFA 
for the current school year. All members will be required to uphold the policies of the club and 
agrees to its constitution and by-laws. All members/families are expected to actively 
participate in fundraisers, and activities to support the club, and students of the Medina Valley 
FFA.   

 Annual dues shall be $25.00 per school year,  per family. (Only 1 membership is 
necessary for split families) Each paid family membership is entitled to 1 vote per family in all 
matters brought to a vote during official club meetings.   

Please provide the following information along with your membership fee. Make checks 
payable to Medina Valley FFA Booster Club. 

Students Name: _______________________________________________Grade___________ 

Parents Name #1: ______________________________________________________________ 

Parents Email: _________________________________ Phone:__________________________ 

Parents Name #2: ______________________________________________________________ 

Parents Email: _________________________________Phone:__________________________ 

Our club runs solely on a volunteer basis, we cannot do the events without the help of our FFA 
parents and families please consider helping out either in person or by providing items needed 
to help make each event successful.  

As a member, I am able to help with the following committee events: 

Ranch Rodeo: (11/28/20)  Yes / No   Skeet Shoot: (Spring - TBD)  Yes / No 

Banquet Set up: (May 2020)  Yes / No       Trip Chaperone Yes/No (separate form req’d)   

Thank you for your continued support of the MV FFA Booster club, and here is to another  
successful year at Medina Valley.  


